
NEWBUILD NEWS
Lisburne school- October 2023

Hello! 
Welcome to October’s addition 
of our new build newsletter.  
We have been a little quiet 
recently, but now it is time to get 
the excitement raised and share 
some updates with you all. 

Update Get in touch
If you have any questions or queries 

regarding the new build we will endeavour to 

answer these where possible. Please get in 

touch by emailing: 

newbuild@lisburneschool.stockport.sch.uk

The demolition of the fire affected building has been successful 

and the rebuild is well underway. The metal structure is now in 

place and work is progressing well. The other two buildings are at 

a very positive stage in which they will have their finishing 

touches next year as the build comes together. 

What’s new?
The outdoor space has seen a 

dramatic update, we now have 

the MUGA pitch in place and 

ready for the final layer, the 

playground areas are also 

beginning to be mapped out


